
 

 
 
 

 
 

 MEDIA RELEASE 
 

FOURTH PUBLIC HEARING FOR THE INQUIRY INTO THE 
PROPOSAL TO DEVELOP ROSEHILL RACECOURSE 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
18 October 2024 
 
The fourth public hearing for the inquiry into the proposal to develop Rosehill Racecourse will be held 
on Monday 21 October 2024.  
 
Representatives from the Department of Planning, Housing and Infrastructure, the Office of Racing, 
and the Office of the Hon Chris Minns MP will be appearing, among others.   
 
The Hon Scott Farlow MLC, Chair of the Select Committee, stated: "This hearing will provide the 
committee with an opportunity to collect further evidence from additional government bodies and other 
key witnesses about the proposal to develop Rosehill Racecourse." 
 
The hearing will be held in the Macquarie Room at NSW Parliament from 9.00 am to 11.15 am and will 
be open to the public. 
 
The hearing will also be livestreamed on NSW Parliament's website: 
https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/Pages/webcasts.aspx 
 
Further information about the inquiry may be found at the inquiry webpage: 
https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/committees/listofcommittees/Pages/committee-
details.aspx?pk=324  
 
 
 

-ENDS- 

 
 

For further information please contact Committee Chair, the Hon Scott Farlow MLC, on (02) 9230 3778  
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